
COE 2nd GRADE NEWSLETTER 
Week of September 2-5 , 2025 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS AND REMINDERS 
 
Back to School Bash 
​ Next Friday, join us for the PTA Back to School Bash! Grade levels will have some fun activities set up in the 
cafeteria and outside. It will be a celebration of coming back to school and an opportunity to sign up for the PTA if 
you haven’t already! It will be from 5-6.  
 
Library 
​ Classes enjoyed the library this week! Please help us by encouraging students to be responsible when they 
bring a library book home, and to return it on their scheduled library day.  
 
Upcoming Dates 
September 1- No School  
September 5-Back to School Bash 

 
NEXT  WEEK’S LEARNING 
IB Unit: Who We Are 

Central Idea: Identity influences connections in communities. 
Line of inquiry: Ways to create relationship (connection) 

 
SEL: 
We will begin our second step curriculum next week! These lessons focus on social emotional skills. Our first lesson’s 
objective will be that students can identify things they’ve done to get better at a skill.  
 
READING AND WRITING: 
Next week, we will be working on the reading skills of making predictions and sequencing a text during a retell. Our 
mentor text will be Chester Nez and the Navajo Code Talkers. It is a narrative nonfiction book.  
 
MATH: 
Next week, we will begin our next unit: Addition and subtraction of length units. Students will understand concepts 
about a ruler. They will also measure and estimate length using different measurement tools.  
 
SOCIAL STUDIES: 
Next week we will focus on understanding what it means to be a good citizen. A good citizen will be respectful and 
cooperative with others in their community. They will also act with integrity and help each other make their 
community great!  
 
 


